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PROHIBITION OF SALE AND CONSUMPTION OF NON UI WATER 

PRODUCTS ON CAMPUS 

 
This is to remind members of the University community that the extant rule prohibiting 

the sale and consumption of non UI Water products anywhere on campus (including the 

Trenchard Hall and the International Conference Centre) is still in force. 

 

In this regard, members of staff, students, guests, business owners and other stakeholders 

are hereby advised to desist from flouting this rule.  

 

Please note that Management will apply appropriate sanctions on defaulters henceforth.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi MCIPM, MAUA (UK) 

Registrar 
 

 


